
South Dakota Swine Summit
June 13, 2024 | 8:30 a.m. - 5:00 p.m. | Brookings, SD

Youth ages 12-21 who are interested in learning more about the swine industry are invited to 
attend the 2024 South Dakota Swine Summit! Youth will have the opportunity to join SDSU 
Extension Experts for tours of the SDSU Swine Education and Research Facility, the SDSU 
Off-site Research Facility, and attend educational sessions. 

Register for free by June 8, 2024 by 
scanning the QR code or by visiting: 
extension.sdstate.edu/event/
south-dakota-swine-summit

Topics Covered
•	 Biosecurity

•	 Nutrition

•	 Animal Evaluation

•	 Showmanship

•	 Daily Care

•	 Carcass Evaluation

•	 AnatomyThis program is sponsored by:

For more information:
Christina Bakker | Assistant Professor and SDSU Extension Meat Science Specialist
christina.bakker@sdstate.edu | (605) 688-5436
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South Dakota Board of Regents and the United States Department of Agriculture.
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